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IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

MEMBERSHIP OF NZCF 
 

1.  COUNTIES CHESS CLUB is currently an Associate Member Club of NZCF.  

Counties Chess Club applied to NZCF to change its membership from 

Associate to Affiliate.  NZCF Council approved this change on 25 March 

2021. 
 

2. INVERCARGILL CHESS CLUB (which is not currently a member of NZCF) 

has expressed its wish to become an Affiliate member of NZCF. 
 

3. Should any current member club of NZCF have an objection to these 

NZCF membership changes that objection must be lodged in writing 

with the Secretary of NZCF secretary@newzealandchess.co.nz by 

Monday 31 May 2021. 
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